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The Baha'is in Takamatsu have been experimenting with how to offer devotionals that appeal
to Japanese friends and seekers. Many Japanese people are not comfortable talking about
religion with other people and do not have the habit of prayer, yet they are quite spiritual. We
consulted and worked together to find ways to help our friends feel relaxed and comfortable
with prayer and to enjoy devotionals. The idea of beginning with a short breathing meditation
was suggested by a member of our community of interest and this worked very well. After
demonstrating some of the ideas we've used at the morning devotional meeting, | will also
share other examples during this presentation.



